Dear Rector of the Stockholm School of Economics!
Honourable speakers!
Dear participants, organizers and sponsors!

Ladies and Gentleméri!

It is a great honour to address you at the opening of this conference that is
aimed towards the development of positive leadership, which brings up
satisfied and motivated employees. Today I am very proud that apart
from other outstanding speakers I have a chance to introduce to you a
prominent Israeli speaker, lecturer of Harvard University, Professor Tal
Ben-Shahar. We, Israelis, believe in a democratic society, we believe in
positive psychology, we believe in positive relationships and positive and
ethical leadership.

I am really excited to see here today such a fully crowded hall and so
many interested business people. So, I would like to use this opportunity
and thank all the organizers and sponsors of this conference, especially
the Stockholm School of Economics in Riga, as well as to wish all the
participants of the conference successful implementation of the main
ideas of positive leadership! I truly believe that this conference will help
you to achieve successful business goals and to promote forming better
environment not only inside your teams, but all around the society. I wish
you a fruitful day!



